NSO
MEMO

All Staff
CC: Will Arledge, CEOQ, Jessica Broussard, COO, Kali Babineaux, HR
FROM: Connie Amy, RN, DON
DATE: 03.12.20
RE: Visitation

EFEFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY:

NO VISITORS ALLOWED.

The State of Louisiana, Department of Health (LDH) is committed to taking
critical steps to ensure public health and safety; to prevent the spread of
COVID-19 in healthcare facilities and is Directing and Requiring all licensed
healthcare facilities in Louisiana to IMMEDIATELY PROHIBIT all non-essential
visitors for thirty (30) days; this 30 day mandatory prohibition of visitors shall
commence on March 12, 2020, and shall end on April 10, 2020, unless
otherwise extended.
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Thank you for your cooperation.
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